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Enrollment (as of 10/14/15): 

Grade Aug Sept Oct 

Kdg   73   77   76 

1st   66   69   69 

2nd   66   64   63 

3rd   71   77   72 

4th   75   69   68 

5th   70   70   70 

6th    67   64   61 

Total 488  490  481 (471 in 2014) 

Pre-School    52    51 (50 in 2014) 

Headstart    49    50 (54 in 2014) 
 

Upcoming BIG ROCKS 
Oct 22nd:  Tech Meeting  
      Picture Re-takes 
     Class observations by education students from Mayville State University  
     Kindergarten Field Trip to Thea’s Pumpkin Patch (8:30 – 11:25am) 
Oct 28th:   Tier II Collaboration (gr 4-6) 
Oct 30th:   Fall Festival Parade (3:15pm) 
Nov 9th:    Staff Workshop Day 
     (1/2 Day with John Flokstra) 
Nov 10th:  John Flokstra visit 
                  Dental Clinic 
Nov 11th:  Dental Clinic 
Nov 16th:  Conferences (1-7pm) 
Nov 25th:  End of 1st Trimester 
 

Leader In Me 
BIG ROCKS for 2015-2016: 
 WIGS/Scoreboards 
 Student-Led Conferences 
 VES Leadership Practices 
   (Action Teams) 
 

WIG Celebrations 
5th grade WIG: Read 425 books by October 15th. Accomplished with 549 books read! 
6th grade WIG: Read 10,000 pages in the 1st Trimester. Accomplished with 14,600 pages read by October 14th! 

 

Viking Elementary School 
“A community of learners dedicated to improving our world.” 
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